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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
In November 2022, Alex Davis, Assistant Director - University Sustainability Practices, Arizona State 
University (ASU), contacted me to discuss the opportunity of improving each of our STARS reports by 
utilizing the STARS Review Template.  
 
After performing a first and second review, I can attest that all identified issues in the report have 
been resolved and ASU is worthy of the Platinum designation. The review process also shed light on 
some areas for improvements in the STARS methodology which I will share with a member of the 
STARS committee. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at bbentzin@fm.ucla.edu or 602.689.2598 with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bonny C Bentzin 
Deputy Chief Sustainability Officer 
University of California, Los Angeles 


